
SCE Comments – PRR 1433 

 
Submitted by: Rhett Nichol, Rhett.Nichol@sce.com, 5/17/2022 

 

Southern California Edison (SCE) provides these Initial comments on the California Independent System 
Operator’s (CAISO) Proposed Revision Request (PRR) 1433.1 

 

SCE requests the following revisions in proposed section 3.1.14.1 to account for the possibility of 
multiple SCs for one co-located facility.   

SCE revision (in red font) to CAISO proposed language: 

If the CAISO has not received written confirmation from the associated Scheduling Coordinator(s) that 
the issue is resolved within fourteen (14) calendar days from the date of the CAISO’s notice, the CAISO 
will implement a pro-rata cut to the Pmax values in the Master File for the resources within the ACC to 
match the ACC limit unless the Interconnection Customer has all Scheduling Coordinators are in 
agreement and have requested a different proportionate identical reductions via an email to 
rdt@caiso.com by that date. 

 

 
1 https://bpmcm.caiso.com/Pages/ViewPRR.aspx?PRRID=1433&IsDlg=0 
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